
IMPORTANT	
	

TRASH	SERVICE	UPDATE	
	

BILLING	AND	SERVICE	INFORMATION	
	

If	you	are	an	existing	Hyland	Greens	resident	and	using	the	
neighborhood	trash	service	program:	
	

• Your	participation	in	the	program	for	the	next	year	will	
continue	without	interruption.	

	
• You	will	be	invoiced	by	the	management	company	in	the	
amount	of	$132	within	the	next	few	weeks	for	next	year’s	
trash	service.	

	
• The	trash	invoice	will	be	due	December	1,	2017.		Please	get	
your	payment	in	promptly	so	that	your	trash	service	will	not	
be	interrupted	during	the	holiday	season.	

	
• If	you	want	to	drop	the	neighborhood	service	and	choose	
your	own	trash	provider,	pleas	contact	
manager@havenpm.com	and	put	“trash	Service”	in	the	
subject	line.	

	
If	you	are	not	using	the	neighborhood	trash	service	program	and	
want	to	sign	up,	please	use	the	form	provided	in	the	October	
newsletter.			The	form	is	also	available	on	the	Association	website,	
http://hylandgreens.org	
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